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To Whom It May Concern,  
 
 
I am writing to recommend Chamod Sandaru for his outstanding work in developing the website for 
our company, Arutha. The website can be accessed here: https://arutharesearch.org.  
 
Throughout the entire process, Chamod demonstrated exceptional professionalism, reliability, and a 
keen eye for detail, making him an invaluable asset to our team. Chamod's commitment was evident 
from the start. He approached the project with enthusiasm and a clear understanding of our 
objectives.  
 
His expertise in web development allowed him to create a visually appealing and user-friendly 
website that aligned well with our brand identity and goals. Moreover, Chamod was always readily 
available for edits and revisions, ensuring that the final product fully met our expectations. Chamod  
also maintained open lines of communication throughout the entire development process, keeping 
us informed of progress and addressing our concerns.  
 
Therefore, I’m confident in the abilities of Chamod and highly recommend him for web development 
projects in the future. If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me.  
 
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Yolani Fernando 

Executive Director  
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